
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to invite any Norridge resident or 
business owner to give their input regarding the next Chief of Police.  The 
Village of Norridge currently has an opening for the position of Police 
Chief.  We are seeking your input as to what qualities you are looking for in 
the next Chief and what characteristics you feel are most important for the 
new Chief to have.   
 
Stop by the Norridge Village Hall 4000 N. Olcott, on Wednesday, May 26 
from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM to voice your opinion.  Thank you and have a nice 
evening. 
 


